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#TNGCares

We hear you. 

And we're here for you.

We know it's been challenging recently. As the pandemic continues to evolve, we're 
doing everything we can to keep our students, staff, teachers, and administrators safe 
and healthy while providing the same delicious foods your child/children love. 

Since the beginning of the 2021/2022 school year, we’ve served over 43 million meals. 
Whether it was cafeteria breakfast and lunches or take-home meals, we’re incredibly 
proud of our team members and their steadfast dedication to making sure every child 
has access to healthy and delicious meals. 

Now more than ever, we appreciate your understanding in light of food supply chain 
challenges we continue to face. Staffing and labor shortages, rising costs of material and 
transportation, and distribution hiccups are just a few of the ongoing disruptions that 
continue to affect the foodservice industry. As a result, menu options often change on 
short notice. But let’s be clear - there is no shortage of food.

We’re committed to working tirelessly to provide high-quality, nutritious, healthy, and 
well-balanced meals to all students. Your and your child/children’s well-being has always 
been our highest priority. Our simple mission continues to shine through every aspect of 
our business: Caring for People. Serving Great Food.

We wish you a Happy and Healthy 2022!
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